
PROPOSED                                        December 19, 2022  

 

South Pymatuning Township Special Meeting 

A Special Meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held Wednesday, April 6, 2022 

at 6:00 p.m. with Supervisor Johnathan Leyshon, Attorney James Nevant, Engineer Ian Garfoli and 

Township Secretary, Keith McKnight present.  Supervisors Matthey Chalupka and William Klumph 

attended via telephone.  

There were no residents present.  

Solicitor, James Nevant, stated the purpose of the meeting was to consider adopting a Resolution 

authorizing the submission of an application for a Pennsylvania Small Water and Sewer Grant.  

A motion by Supervisor William Klumph, seconded by Chairman, Matthew Chalupka, to approve the 

resolution.  The motion passed unanimously.   

Ian Garfoli explained the three letters needing signatures.  The first letter is the “ownership letter” stating 

the Township is the owner/operator of the system, the second letter is a formal request for the grant and 

the third is the letter stating the match commitment document.  All the necessary documents were signed 

this evening.  

The meeting was recessed at 6:07 p.m. motion passed unanimously. 

 

 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 


